






Provider Reimbursement Notice
Hospitals Billing of the TC Modifier

OHCA PRN 2022-08	

September 1, 2022

Dear Hospital Providers,

This letter is to remind hospital providers how to appropriately apply the TC (technical component) modifier. Apply the TC (technical component) modifier only when performing the technical component of a service that allows for both the 26 and TC modifiers.  Not doing so could lead to payment errors or overpayments. If a facility receives an overpayment, the claim should be voided and rebilled appropriately.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Provider Reimbursement by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org. 

Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members.
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